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Amanda Griffith

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 3:58 PM
To: Amanda Griffith
Subject: RE: Wayman email

Yes, parties and interested persons correspondence for Dkts 20180034 and 20180035. 
 
From: Amanda Griffith  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 3:41 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Wayman email 
 
Do I put this email in the system? 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 3:16 PM 
To: heidi.wayman@team.neustar 
Subject: FW: Wayman email 
 
Good afternoon, Heidi, 
 
This is a follow-up to our earlier telephone conversation.  As discussed, the problem has now been 
corrected and, unless your e-mail server should experience any issues in the future, you should not 
receive anything further by fax.  Thank you for your patience while we worked the matter out. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 
From: Wayman, Heidi [mailto:heidi.wayman@team.neustar]  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 11:00 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Email Address 
 
Clerks’ Office, 
 
I keep receiving the attached fax. Can you please update my email address. It is Heidi.wayman@team.neustar 
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Thanks, 
 
Heidi Wayman 
Neustar, Inc. / NPA Relief Planner, NANPA  
21575 Ridgetop Circle, Sterling VA 20166 
Office:+1.571.434.5765 Fax: +1.571.434.5502    / Heidi.Wayman@team.neustar  / www.nanpa.com  / www.neustar.biz            

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the 
intended recipient you have received this e-mail message in error and any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately and delete the original message. 

 




